
Announcements  
 
Prayers of the Congregation 
 

                  Prayer Person this week:  Geraldine Lutz 
 
 

The Sanctuary Flowers 
 are in Loving Memory of Beth K. Clark 

   Given by Delores & Brit Kilbourne 
 

 

 

Next Sunday, August 4, our 9:30 a.m. worship will be held at Old Leacock. 

 

Also, please join us as we gather next Sunday for the 7:00 p.m. Summer Hymn Sing. 
 

Participants set the evening’s agenda, selecting their favorite hymns. Whether from Glory 

to God or Crowning Glory, hymns range from the old traditional to more modern ones, 

from “Blessed Assurance” to “Our God Is an Awesome God.” 

 

 

If you would like to order Sanctuary Flowers in memory of or in honor of someone or a 

special occasion, Sunday August 25 is open. Please call the church office: 717-687-6619. 

The total cost for the two vases of flowers is $42.40.  This includes 6% sales tax. 

 
 


